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Circular No. 172012

Due to the interruption of work at Sokhna Port, and
due to the fact that containerships are currently
unable to unload their cargo at Sokhna, and are
obliged to transit the Suez Canal to discharge their
cargo at any of the Egyptian Ports along to the
Mediterranean .

The Suez Canal Authority has decided that the above
mentioned ships shall enjoy transit dues exemption on

their return trip on the following conditions :-

I- Ship master has to provide a statement of

the number of containers coming to Sokhna Port.

2- A certificate from the discharge port showing the
number of containers that had been discharged, and
that Egvpt is the destination of such containers, and
also showing the departure date of the containership.

3- The containership has to make a direet return to
transit the Sucz Canal southbound without carrying
out any charging operations.

~uis circular takes effect from Oct 22",2012

and remains valid until thines get back to normal
«t Sokhna Port,

il ) el Jend o8B i1
s B Sl el i i
SN el Wy ) el g AZA) el Uina
L el Al i al s &y i

il At e

L}*““‘; A1 o ;L‘..D} (i il sUs i Q‘)Jé

:Lﬂw\bjﬂps-‘}d‘d‘l;\ "‘—;‘—Cﬁ“"*"‘”;w

o

AR ol Uil BB S glal

S Al

L s ga GJQ’ A RE 3.:’».‘3‘.\_'“; -2
JJS}J\MJ;L@U;i)LJ\;\QBLﬂiL‘L
R Rt YU T E S U
Celiallai gl S T s aal

QJJQHS'&\JﬁxJSJJ@SJ}L‘i -3
Ok clilas gL LAl

\

Dircetor of Transit Department
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CEngs Ahwed Mohamed El Manakhly




